Independent Gymnastics Association
Unit 6, 52 Edison Road

Aylesbury, Bucks

HP18 1AN

To Whom It May Concern,

Re: Request for Authorised Absence for Gymnastics Competition

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you that
a valued member of has been selected to participate in an
important gymnastics competition. The event will take place in Jersey over the weekend of
Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th May.

In order to travel and prepare for this prestigious competition we will need to be absent from
school on . This competition represents an exceptional
opportunity to demonstrate their skills and dedication at a higher level, while also gaining
valuable experience in a supportive and competitive environment.

We understand the importance of education and assure you that our child will make every
effort to catch up on any missed lessons or assignments. If required, we are happy to provide
additional details about the competition or support any arrangements to help balance
academic responsibilities with this opportunity.

Thank you for your understanding and support in allowing our child to represent both the
club and their school in this event. Please feel free to contact us at info@igauk.com or ©345
319 7000 if you have any questions or require further information.

Yours sincerely,
Independent Gymnastics

www.IndependentGymnastics.com

Parent of:

Signature:



